March 8, 2017

Sparks City Council
City Hall
Sparks, NV

RE: PCN17-0008 — An Administrative Review request to allow for the cultivation and production of
medical marijuana on a site totaling 0.52 acres in size in the | (Industrial) zoning district located at 1475
Hymer Ave., Sparks, NV.

To whom it may concern:

Please be advised that we have submitted a request to the Sparks City Council to request that we be
allowed to locate a medical marijuana cultivation and production site at 1475 Hymer Ave. in Sparks. As
part of the application process, we respectfully request that we be placed on the City Council agenda for
a public hearing for the relocation of our MME from our currently approved location of 1492 Linda Way
to 1475 Hymer Ave. Due to legal proceedings against our (former landlord) and the withheld access by
referenced landlord, we are requesting the approval of the relocation because of circumstances beyond
our control. After carefully studying and understanding the area, we believe that this building optimally
suits the requirements for an MME location as well as sufficiently meets our cultivation and production
requirements.

If you should have additional questions for us, please feel free to contact me on my cell phone at 775-
250-4196.

Respectfully,

Eric Sjogren

1492 Linda Way, Sparks, NV 89431



